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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Board of Selectmen 
 
FROM:  Trish O’Neil 
   
DATE:  September 6, 2018  
 
RE:  2019 Licensing Fees  
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Attached is a list of current licensing fees as well as a survey of fees from nearby towns.   
 
If the Board would like to consider an adjustment to the fees for 2019, a public hearing would be required at 
your meeting of September 17, 2018 or October 1, 2018.  Liquor licenses must be renewed during the month 
of November by State statute, with renewal packets mailed in October.   
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